
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net            Sunday, October 16, 2022 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15 AM       

Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Worship in Song 

Hymn #270                                        “Wonderful Words of Life”                                                                                                                                                                                        

Hymn #271                                        “Standing on the Promises”                                                                                                                        

Chorus                                   “My Worth Is Not In What I Own” 

Chorus                                             “More Precious Than Silver” 

Special Music                                                         Jacklyn Stigge 

Children ages 3 – 6th grade leave for Children’s Church 
 

Message                                                                  Paul Carpenter 

“God’s Way to Perpetual Happiness” 

Luke 6:20-26 

Announcements 

Closing Song                                      “Praise the Name of Jesus”                                     

Missionaries of the Week: Vic & Gwen Flaming 
*The three training workshops we led over the past six weeks all went well. Praise for 

safety on our travel, and that the bad weather coming from hurricane Ian didn’t cause 

any delays with Gwen’s flight to North Carolina. *The appointment Vic had 

scheduled with the orthopedic surgeon this past week has been postponed twice, and 

he is now scheduled to see him on Monday. Pray that this appointment can happen, 

and that a speedy resolution can be had for Vic’s hip problem. *We are working at 

developing some new training material and also revising some of the current 

curriculum that we have been training. Pray that we can maintain a solid focus on 

these opportunities which will have a significant impact in several ministry contexts 

we are working in. *We have had a number of unusual expenses this year, and our 

support income has also decreased. Praise that we can trust our Father who is our 

provider and also please pray that we will see some additional support at the end of 
this year. 

 

This week pray for DALMENY BIBLE CHURCH in Dalmeny, SK, with Pastor Dennis 

Friesen and his wife Faith. PRAY that all who provide leadership will exemplify and 

equip others to lead a Jesus-centered life. PRAY that we would respond to 

opportunities to demonstrate and share our faith in Jesus at work, with friends, and in 

our community. 

 

Join us for Corporate Prayer tonight from 6:20-6:55. 
 

 Evening Service  

7:00 PM 
 

 

Message                                                                          Paul Carpenter 

“The Descendants of Shem and the Abrahamic Promise” (Part 5) 

Genesis 11:10-12:3 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Pastor Paul and Carol will be traveling to Minnesota this week. They will be leaving 

tomorrow morning and returning next Sunday night. Jim Engelman will be speaking 

in both services next Sunday, October 23. 

 

We would like for the church family to begin packing shoeboxes for Operation 

Christmas Child again this year. The boxes have arrived and are ready to be filled. 

Collection week is November 14-21, so we have about a month to fill them. We 

packed 62 last year which is all the boxes that we had. We have many more boxes this 

year, so take as many as you can fill.  

 

Awana continues this Wednesday, October 19, at 6:30 PM. It is Mummy Night. 

T&T clubbers will say 1.5; leaders will go over all the review verses in 1.6. We need 

leaders here at 6:15 to listen to T&T clubbers say their verses. 

 

Awana Leaders: See the sign-up sheet on the table in the foyer for help and items 

needed for Awana Family Night on Wednesday, October 26. We will serve food 

from 6:00-6:25 PM. All leaders should come at 6:00 whether you sign up to help or 

not. T&T kids who come early to say their verses should go to the Trek room. They 

will be saying the review section! Leaders come even earlier so our own church kids 

can get that review section said. 

 
Q&A Bible Study continues at the Legion Hall this Wednesday, October 19, and 
begins at 6:45 PM. Please bring finger foods. Jeremy and Joseph will be answering 
the questions in Pastor Paul’s absence. 
 
Thursday, October 20, the Women’s Community Q&A continues at 511 5th St. in 

Fairbury from 6:30-7:30 PM. All ladies are welcome so invite your friends. Please 

come and bring your questions. 

 

The Harvest Missions Festival is being planned for Saturday and Sunday November 

19-20. The Saturday evening service will begin at 7:00 PM. We will have a meal in 

the Fellowship Hall after the morning service on Sunday, November 20. 

 

Today’s Nursery Attendants: Oct 16 – Dominique Clay Avery   
Oct 23 – Kelli Heidemann Seth  Oct 30 – Denise Carpenter Josiah  

Nov 6 – Christie Kratz Natalie  Nov 13 – Tena Dick Bridget 

 


